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Town should show more support to trails

	(Re: Town needs trails donation account, April 23)

I read with great interest Mr. Wehrenberg's letter suggesting a way to collect donations from the public for the purchasing of

off-road trails right-of-ways across private lands, and for structures that are necessary to be able to safely cross major roads and

railroad tracks.

Having paid attention to his efforts for the last 26 years, I applaud Mr. Wehrnenberg for his tireless efforts and support his action to

give us a trail system that Aurorans can not only use for leisure walks but also to commute to schools, workplaces and shopping. 

At the same time, I cannot help but being sad about the lack of support and action of the Town's elected officials and administrating

staff who have resisted to implement or support Mr. Wehrenberg's suggestions for so many years in the past and still reaching into

the present. 

It appears to me, many of our neighboring communities are doing more in this respect and putting Aurora to shame with their

negative attitude towards a well linked off road trail system. 

I'd hope the people of Aurora will remember at election time who stood up for the betterment of our quality of life which must

include a good well designed, linked off road trail system

Armin Kluge

Aurora
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